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September 15th, 2021 

 

LFPCN210915 

Subject: Notice of discontinuation of screws attachment for TO-240 bipolar modules in Europe, Middle 

East and Africa (EMEA). 

 

To whom it may concern, 

Littelfuse would like to inform you that the screws attachment of the Littelfuse TO-240 bipolar modules 

will be discontinued for deliveries in EMEA regions. 

 

Reason for Change:  

• Starting 1st July 2021, the production of TO-240 packages has been fully moved to Philippines (Lipa). 

Due to the limited resources of the Littelfuse EMEA warehouse, the TO-240 modules will NO longer 

be attached with screws as complimentary accessories for EMEA destination customers.  

• The 3 M5x10 terminal screws for TO-240 were never been counted as part of the module cost for 

our customers. For those customers who still want to use M5x10 screws from us, it can be 

purchased with PN: IX500301 – Please contact your Sales contacts to get price, MOQ and lead time. 

 

M5x10 screw dimension used in Littelfuse: 

TO-240 
M5x10-Z4-1-Z DIN 6900-3 
Steel 4.8 galvanized combination screw with spring washer + washer 

Screws M5x10 mm DIN 7985 

Spring lock washer M5 DIN 6905 (Similar to DIN128A Z4) 

Washer M5 DIN 6902A (Similar to DIN12S Z1) 

 

Effective date: September 15th, 2021 

Last time buy: N/A 

 

This communication letter is for your information and acknowledgement.  

 

If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or 

Product Manager below for further assistance. 

 

Best Regards, 

Pascal DUCLUZEAU  

Product Marketing Manager, Power Modules  

Semiconductor Business Unit 

Littelfuse Europe GmbH. 

pducluzeau@Littelfuse.com 
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